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Ending vote by mail as the standard voting method will greatly decrease the number 

of active voters, which will decrease our democracy, the quality of the government 

representing the people.  

 

Vote by mail also enables people of limited mobility and people whose available time 

is limited by their work and childcare needs to be represented. 

 

Vote by mail allows social distancing, which is crucial in these times of so many 

communicable diseases.  

 

Vote by mail is the safer and more accurate method. 

 

I can't think of any reason not to have vote by mail be the standard. 

 

The only reason a legislator would choose to end vote by mail would be if they did 

not want the people to be represented.  In other words, they would not want a 

democracy. 

 


